
eCOA Consortium Announces Next Article in a Series for
Applied Clinical Trials

C-Path’s eCOA Consortium is pleased to announce that “Progressing BYOD Adoption” has been published
in Applied Clinical Trials. The article discusses what is necessary to accelerate the adoption of BYOD
approaches to eCOA data capture.

Access here:  https://www.appliedclinicaltrialsonline.com/view/progressing-byod-adoption
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